Interim Headteacher Cropredy CE Primary School Station Road Cropredy Banbury OX17 1PU Chair of governors – Mr Chris Kaye Email office.3000@cropredy.oxon.sch.uk Tel 01295 750210

7th November 2019

School pantomime - Cinderella

Cinderella needs your help! Her nasty Ugly Sisters want to stop her going to the Royal Ball, and ruin her chances of dancing with Prince Charming. Luckily there are lots of people who want to help Cinders' dream come true - like her best friend Buttons, and her magical furry friend and a Fairy Godmother unlike any you've ever seen before!

Audience participation for the children

Most importantly of all, Cinderella will need every child in your school to help her by singing the songs, doing the magical moves, and dancing the Prince Charming Cha-Cha-Cha. If everyone believes in magic and joins in, we'll all have the best time ever, and Cinderella SHALL go to the Ball - Oh Yes She Will!

Dear Parents/Carers

Cinderella comes to Cropredy!

This year we are delighted to say that we have a Drama Company - West End for Schools coming in to perform Cinderella for years Cygnets to Year 4.

They will see the performance in the hall on Tuesday 17th December. A lovely way to end the term.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4 per child to help cover the cost of the performance.

Payment via Parent Pay preferred.

Kind regards
Class Teachers – Years 1 - 4
ONLY COMPLETE THIS FORM IF YOU ARE NOT USING PARENTPAY
CINDERELLA
I do/ do not wish to make a voluntary contribution of £4
Parent of Signed